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Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Skills Builder Challenge – Creativity 
Imagine you are a designer for a car company. You have been asked to come up with ideas for a brand new range of cars/vehicles that are 

environmentally friendly. You should generate ideas and design at least two different types of car (for example, a sports car, pick-up truck, luxury 
car, convertible, electric car). You could: Draw the different cars, making sure the drawings include specific features, Label the features of the car 

and Highlight what makes these cars better for the environment. 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
Award for Class Attendance Congratulations to 8LQ, who had a perfect attendance record! They will receive £5 as part of their reward, which they 

can use for their class party at the end of the year and donate the remaining £5 to a charity of their choice. This will apply to all form groups in 
school. 

Narrowboat Trip Students' spirits remained high during our yearly narrowboat trip, even with the unfavourable weather. In addition to opening and 
closing locks and assisting with boat steering, students enjoyed the picturesque surroundings of Cheshire. After that, the students relaxed in the 

evenings with takeaways and social games. 
9JO have been working really hard on the topic of place value this week. They have been using the place value counters and base 10 to model the 

numbers and solve number problems. Brilliant work from the boys! 
Fairtrade Fortnight Another Fairtrade Food Technology lesson for 8MS. This week they have made Rocky Road using Fairtrade chocolate, fruit, 

biscuit and marshmallows. 
International Day of Charity Students have researched different charities in the UK and abroad and have designed posters to display their charity. 

Here is Jamie from 9JO with his poster of Alder Hey Children’s Charity.  
Due to a printer malfunction, 11RS completed a rather BIG test this week as they finished the topic of probability. 

9JO have been reading and writing numbers up to 1,000,000 this week. They have then been recalling their knowledge and writing numbers out in 
roman numerals.  

Piggy bank update Well done to all of 8MS on your finished Papier-mâché piggy banks. These bright and cheerful piggy banks look great and can 
help to educate our students on how to manage money. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      

                           
 

Student Of The Week 
 
7LA M.Mortimer 10RH L.Evans 
7SA H.Paternoster 10RF R.Warburton 
7CB M.Davies/T.Bright 10SC E.Molyneux 
8MS L.Winstanley 11GG No Student Of The Week 
8AC A.Hardman 11RS E.Cox 
8LQ A.Heaps 
9JO C.Whitmarsh 
9L C.Tildsley 
6th Form Student Achiever Of The Week – J.Halfpenny-Bell  


